
 

Bishop Ridley Church, Falconwood 

You, your family & friends are warmly invited to join us 
 

Each year, we hold a service to remember those no longer with us.  

It’s a time of thankfulness for our late loved ones.  It’s also a 

time of comfort for those of us who have been bereaved. 
 

During the service, we read out the names of those 

who have died and light a candle in their memory. 
 

This year, because of the pandemic, we are planning to 

pre-record the service and post it on our website so that you can 

watch it online in the safety and comfort of your own home. 
 

If you would like us to read out the name(s) of your loved ones, 

please let us know by 20th October.  You can email the Church 

Office at info@brchurch.org.uk or call us on 020 8303 9998. 
 

The service will be available to watch on our website at 

www.brchurch.org.uk on Sunday 8th November at 4pm. 


